
  
 
Wednesday, December 7, 2022 

 
 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 
 

• Seagulls, due to unforeseen circumstances the Latinos Unidos Frío Freeze dance has 
been cancelled. If you purchased your ticket, please swing by the treasurer’s office for a 
reimbursement. HOWEVER, you know we are not leaving for break without a doing 
something fun first, so instead, please join us for hot cocoa and cookie decorating on 
Wednesday December 14th, after school in room C110. Bring your friends and your 
creativity for a get together before break!  Also, if you are helping with distribution for 
Regalo Rush, please remember to submit your fieldtrip forms to Maestra Alcantar by 
Wednesday Dec. 14th. 

• All EHS Drama students that want to participate in the Thespian Competition need to 
attend the Thespian meeting today in A126  @ 2:20pm. 

• Did you know that December is National Write a Friend Month? Stop by the library 
during lunch next week to make a card for a friend.  Supplies provided. 

• Sammy needs your help! There are seagulls in need of warm clothes this winter. Help 
donate to Sammy's closet by dropping off winter clothes directly to the front of the 
library or to the box in the cafeteria. The winter clothes drive will last until Friday, 
December 16th. Please donate and help our nest stay warm. 

• Hey Seagulls! The Nest is selling candy grams for a dollar which you can write to your 
friends! You can buy them in the cafeteria during both lunches! grab them before they 
run out! 

• Improv starts Thursday in the Little Theatre @ 2:20pm 

• Sign up now to participate in our January “Share Your Story” CHAMPS workshop.  On 
January 10th, we will be writing about all things FOOD, with an opportunity to publish 
your work!  Sign up through the library website or in person. 

• Want to audition for our Musical? Audition packets are available outside A126. Our 
Show is The 25th Annual Putnam County Spelling Bee - a musical comedy that has 
audience participation! Don't know how to audition, there is an audition workshop in the 
Little Theatre on Wednesday, December 14th @ 2:20pm! Come join us! 

• EHS Students - you can now purchase a 2022-2023 yearbook.  Sales end Friday, 
December 16th and there is no guarantee of future yearbook sales.  Books are $65 cash 
or check at the treasurer's office or you can purchase online with a credit card.  Don't 
miss out on your chance to capture the memories from this year! 

• Hey Calling all Seagull siblings! do you and your siblings to go Everett high? If you’d say 
yes. Stop by room A306 on Tuesday (13th) and Wednesday (14th) before or after school 
to have your picture taken for the yearbook! 

• Pacific Islander Club officers have scheduled our first meeting todayfor December 7 after 
school in A310.  All are welcome to join.   

• Seniors - Reminder that TODAY is the deadline for Senior and Baby Photo submissions.  
Turn electronic files into everetthighyearbook2023@gmail.com or bring hard copies to 
room A-306 Mrs. Price. 

 
Today in sports 

• Girls basketball vs Snohomish at 7:15 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


